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Governor Bullock and First Lady Lisa Bullock Welcome Trick-or-Treaters to 
Governor’s Residence  

HELENA–On Halloween night, Thursday, October 31st, Governor Steve Bullock and First Lady Lisa Bullock 
welcome Montana kids to trick-or-treat at the Governor’s residence. 
 
From 5:30pm to 7:30pm, Governor Bullock and his family will be handing out treats to kids who come 
trick-or-treating. 
 

WHO: Governor Steve Bullock and First Lady Lisa Bullock 
WHAT: Welcome Trick-or-Treaters at the Governor’s Residence 

WHEN: Thursday, October 31st—5:30pm-7:30pm 
WHERE: 2 Carson Street, Helena.  

Limited parking is available at the corner of Lockey and Carson 
 
The Governor and First Lady are urging parents and kids to be safe this Halloween, and offered a few 
safety tips: 
 

 Avoid trick-or-treating alone. Walk in groups or with a  trusted adult 

 Fasten reflective tape to costumes and bags to help drivers see you. 

 Hold a flashlight while trick-or-treating to help you see and other see you. Look both ways 
before crossing the street. Use established crosswalks wherever possible 

 Enter homes only if you’re with a trusted adult.  

 Only visit well-lit houses. Don’t stop at dark houses.  

 Never accept rides from strangers. 

 Make sure vision is clear when wearing masks and other head gear. 
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